SERVING THIS WEEK

Jeremy Shannon Pastor Mobile: 859-536-2250 ishannon@fbcftthomas.com

Miriam Fuller

Worship Leader Home: 859-441-8220 Mobile: 859-391-9220 mfuller@fbcftthomas.com

April Ayers (Piano) Barb Musick (Keyboard)

Kaitlyn Runion Children's Minister 859-279-8924 krunion@fbcftthomas.com SUNDAY SCHOOL **TODDLERS Debbie Mershon INFANTS**

Lori Maines Melanie Parker

WORSHIP HOUR INFANTS

Susan Smith Melanie Parker **PRESCHOOL Patty Adams**

Bev Rath ELEMENTARY Lori Orne CHILDCARE

Melanie Parker

DEACON OF THE WEEK **Walter Mershon**

859-802-9450

USHERS

Bob Peelman Bill Eckerle **Carol Steffen Cindy Strcker**

TELLERS Lori Maines Barb Scott

INFANTS, TODDLERS, AND PRESCHOOL

We are glad that your family has come to worship today! Our nursery and children's area is located on the top floor, using the stairs right outside of our main lobby. We have a room for newborns as well as a Parents Room if you would like a place to privately nurse, located upstairs.

We believe that children are created to worship with us! Children of all ages are welcome to stay for worship. We believe that it gives God (and us) joy when children are singing, dancing, and participating in worship. Because of that, ages two and older are included in the opening part of worship and most services include a children's chat geared just for them. After that, our children are led upstairs to the children's area for Bible lessons and play. God put the wiggle in children, so relax! They are exactly where they need to be.

If you have any questions about our children's area or would like help finding it, be sure to ask one of our ushers and they will be happy to show you around!



600 N Ft Thomas Ave office@fbcftthomas.com 859.441.8884

Church Office Hours

Debbie Mershon Ministry Assistant

Facebook: Fort Thomas, KY 41075 M-Thur., 9:00 am-4:30 pm FirstBaptistChurchFortThomas

> Instagram: fbcfortthomas



March 15, 2020

"What's the difference between mercy and grace? Mercy gave the prodigal son a second chance. Grace gave him a feast." - Max Lucado



ORDER OF WORSHIP

Congregational Song

"Oh How Good It Is"

Welcome

Congregational Song

"I Cannot Tell"

Praver

Children's Moment

Lori Orne

All Children ages 2 through 5th grade are invited to come forward and gather on the steps on the right side of the church.

Congregational Song

"Be Thou My Vision"

Offertory

Sermon

Rev. Jeremy Shannon

Luke 15:11-32

Good News For Prodigals

Congregational Song

"Amazing Grace"

Announcements

Benediction

"God Be With You Til We Meet Again"

If you are visiting with us today and would like to connect to our WiFi. FBC Fort Thomas, our password is: welcome!

Sermons are posted online weekly: www.fbcftthomas.com/sermons

CALENDAR THIS WEEK

March 15: *Sunday School for adults and children at 9:30 AM Worship *Service at 10:45 AM

*Young Adult small group at 5:00 PM. Child care provided by Luncheon at 12 noon. Lori Orne & Dale Ayers

March 18: re(union) book study at 6:00 PM.

March 30: Annual North **American Mission Study**

April 5: Palm Sunday, worship, lunch and Easter egg hunt

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Pantry Needs: During the month of March, the pantry is asking for donations of canned ravioli.

Wednesday Night Book Study - You can still join in on the 8 week book study; re(union) by Bruxy Cavey. Wednesdays at 6:00 PM. The cost is \$20.00.

The Mary Francis Gould Mission Group will be hosting their North American Mission Study Luncheon on March 30th at 12 noon. All are invited.

Palm Sunday: Palm Sunday is on April 5th this year. Plan on saving that day for church. After morning worship, we will have a lunch in the fellowship hall and a Easter egg hunt for the kids after lunch. The Easter Bunny will be here for the kids too! Be thinking now of who you can invite.

COVID-19 Church Policy - In light of the coronavirus outbreak, we are hopeful to remain on our regular worship schedule for as long as possible. We ask that you please err on the side of caution and remain at home if you feel sick or are at risk. We also ask that you please wash your hands regularly and we will avoid physical contact (hand shakes, hugs, etc) for the time being. If there are any cancellations or changes to service, we will notify everyone on our Facebook page, via all call, and on our church website. If you have any needs during the week and the church can help you maintain safety, please give us a call.